
 
 

January 2010 
 

STUDENT-LED CONFERENCE NIGHT 
 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
On Thursday, February 25th, 2010, we will hold a school-wide Student-Led 
Conference Evening, from 5:30pm – 7:30pm, for all cycles. 
    
Term 2 is coming to a close on March 12th.  Your child has kept a portfolio containing 
a compilation of the various works he/she created as well as the learning assessments 
in the different subject areas. On Thursday evening, your child will be accompanying 
you to school to present his/her portfolio to you. You will need approximately twenty 
minutes to listen to a “guided tour” of the portfolio given by your child. Then please 
discuss, ask questions and PRAISE, PRAISE, PRAISE your child!   
 
When you look at your child’s work, you will see at a glance how your child is 
developing as a reader, writer, and thinker.  You will also gain a better understanding 
of your child’s thoughts and values. 
 
We believe that learning is a cooperative endeavor between the school and home, so 
once again, we thank you for taking the time and interest to remain involved in your 
child’s education.  Enjoy your conference! 
 
On behalf of the team of Pinewood Elementary School Teachers, 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
A.Gionet          
Principal  

 
 

 _______ Yes, my child ________________________________ and I will be present 
       on Thursday February 25, 2010 to view his/her portfolio. 
 
_______ No, my Child _________________________________ and I will not be   
                present on Thursday, February 25, 2010 to view his/her portfolio. 
 
Parent’s Signature:________________________________________________ 
 

Please return response coupon before February 18, 2010 

 
                  412 Chemin des Anglais, Mascouche, Que., J7L 3R2 (450)477-5353/ fax: (450)477-6887 

1728 Thacker Rd., Que., J7L 2G8   (450)477-9977 agionet@swlauriersb.qc.ca 
 

 

Pinewood Elementary School 
École Primaire Pinewood 


